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HRVATSKI AUTOKLUB
Avenija Dubrovnik 44
10010 Zagreb
Hrvatska (Croatia)

President Leonid Kostyuchenko 

Automobile Federation of Ukraine 

PO Box 132  

01019 Kyiv 

Ukraine 

Zagreb, 1 April 2022 

Dear Mr. President, 

Thank you for your letter of 15 March 2022. 

I would like to inform you that, following on our correspondence, Croatian Automobile Club 

Management Board has discussed, during its last week's session, the topic of providing help 

for the FAU and Ukrainian refugees in Croatia.  

I am happy to share with you that our Board has made unanimous decision to send an initial, 

symbolic financial assistance to the FAU, which has already been sent to you earlier this week, 

on the account you kindly provided in your letter.  

A more substantial financial assistance will be made by HAK once the war ends and 

reconstruction starts.  

We all hope this moment will come soon. 

Also, our Board has reached a decision that HAK will provide free roadside assistance to all 

Ukrainian refugees that may need it on Croatian roads.  

With our sincere wishes for your continued safety and health, 

Kind regards, 

Slavko Tušek 

P r e s i d e n t 


